
 
 
 
 

DATE: January 22, 2025 
 

TO: Waste Management Authority Board 
 

FROM: Timothy Burroughs, Executive Director 
 

SUBJECT: Reappointment to the Recycling Board – Board member Mourra  
 
 

SUMMARY 
 

Board member David Mourra, City of Emeryville, has served one two-year term on the 
Recycling Board and is eligible for reappointment to a second two-year term. He has indicated 
a willingness to serve a second two-year term. His current term expires January 25, 2025.  

 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

That the Waste Management Authority Board reappoint Board member Mourra to a two-year 
term on the Recycling Board ending January 25, 2027. 
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